
 

NOTICE OF HYBRID HEARING 

January 12, 2022 

10:00 A.M., Zoom/ 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

  

TO: Members, Committee on Small Business  

FROM: Nydia Velázquez, Chairwoman  

DATE: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 

______________________________________________________________________________  

The Committee on Small Business will hold a hybrid hearing titled: “Review of SBA’s Top 

Management and Performance Challenges in Fiscal Year 2022 and SBA OIG’s Semiannual Report 

to Congress.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 10:00 A.M. on Wednesday, January 12, 2022 

in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building. Participating members can also join 

remotely via Zoom.  

 

Each year, the Small Business Administration’s (SBA) Office of Inspector General (OIG) 

releases a report on the most significant management and performance challenges facing SBA. 

The goal is to focus attention on issues to enhance the effectiveness of the agency and its 

programs. In addition, every six months the OIG submits a report on its independent oversight of 

the SBA. The hearing will cover issues related to SBA’s management of its programs related to 

pandemic relief, contracting and counseling, access to capital, and disaster assistance, as well as 

information technology (IT) controls. 

 

A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, January 10, 2022 through Zoom.  

 

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Peter Johnson, General Counsel for the 

Committee. 

 
 


